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1) HANDOVER OF BUSES AND MOTORCYCLES 

Samoa Police Service received 2 coaster buses and 10 motorcycles 

funded by the Australian Government.  

SPS PGXVI BRIIEFING 2019 

COURTESY Visit by Her Majesty's Australian Ship HMAS Sirius 

Crew.  

5) PGXVI2019 

Samoa We On -ONE IN SPIRIT .  The 3 weeks operation for the 

2019 Pacific games the 16th edition . A successful operation 

with all the delegates returning home  safe and unharmed .  

Also congratulating our sporting heroes who represented our 

country and also our SPS .  

6. BIKE UNIT  

Training and graduation for the Bike Unit. And 

having females included in this unit for the first 

time is another big step to  shining that gold.  

We appreciated and acknowledged your continuous support and contri-

butions  to our Ministry's progress  in the month s of June and July .Here 

are some of the highlights of our journey. ENJOY  

Friendly reminder to all our respective sections, divisions 
and units. If you have any activities and events pertaining 
to your division that are publishable, please forward those 

to the Stats Unit to be 
published on our 

monthly Newsletter: 
 
Phone number: 22222 

ext.102 
 

Email: commission-
er.sect@police.gov.ws 

or 
Stats@police.gov.ws 

UPCOMING OPERATION AND ACTIVITIES: 

 Quarterly Report for Stats 

 Newsletter 

  

QUOTE OF THE MONTH 

WORKING HARD FOR SOMETHING WE DON’T CARE 

ABOUT IS CALLED STRESS. WORKING HARD FOR 

SOMETHING WE LOVE IS CALLED PASSION. 

IST AND C3 

Tanumalala Prison relocation  

 

SPS band and the Australian Army Band-Kapooka 

Officers off  to UNAMID  for 1 year tour of Duty . All the Best  
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